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To whom it may concern
Yesterday I gave evidence in Newcastle in the Stockton session of the hearing.
Another participant spoke about alarming research that demonstrated high mortality rates when
 people left institutions.
I attach a literature review Family Advocacy prepared a number of years ago that draws a very
 different conclusion about the research evidence on de-institutionalisation.
If you want to follow up, please email Maree Salzano, the Director of Family Advocacy 
 
Sincerely
Belinda
 
Belinda Epstein-Frisch AM
Family Advocacy 

 Web:               www.family-advocacy.com
Phone:             02 9869 0866 Freecall: 1800 620 588 Fax: 02 9869 0722
Address:         Suite 305 16-18 Cambridge St Epping 2121, PO Box 502 Epping NSW
 1710

  
 

 
Under new provisions of the Spam Act 2003 (C’wealth), which is in effect from 11 April 2004, we would like to ensure that

 you would like us to continue to contact you by email about the activities and services of Family Advocacy.
 

If you wish to discontinue email communication with Family Advocacy, or do not  wish to be contacted at this email
 address, please email “unsubscribe” to communications@family-advocacy.com. If you do not wish us to contact you at
 this email address, but wish to receive email messages from us to another address, please let us know your preferred

 email contact address.
 

This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential information. If you receive this message in
 error, please notify us by return mail and delete the message (and any attachments) immediately. If you are not the

 intended recipient, any disclosure, copying or use of this information is prohibited.
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